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Circular 

 

This is for the information of all the private B.Ed Colleges affiliated with 

University of Kashmir that the relaxation granted by NCTE to them is coming to an 

end on 31.12.2022 and therefore all such colleges are advised to take up the 

matter with NCTE for recognition of their Colleges / Institutions for the   

upcoming Sessions. 

 

           Sd/-    

                              Prof. Manzoor Ahmad Khan 

                 Dean, College Development Council  

 
NO.F( Recog – NCTE. B.Ed colleges)CDC/KU/22 

Dated. 15th November, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 


